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Carpenter, Katherine

From: Sally Meyer <salimyter@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 8:04 PM
To: Long, Janet C; Gerard, Pat; Justice, Charlie; Eggers, Dave; Seel, Karen; Peters, Kathleen; 

Welch, Kenneth
Subject: Doctors & Delegation

CAUTION:    This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments 
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe. 

I wasn't able to call in today, so I would appreciate it if you could relay two questions I have to the doctors:  
 
1) Will covid tests show positive for the common cold since it's also a coronavirus?  (If it does, this will be a 
huge problem in determining case rate increase.) 
 
2) Please have them look into T cell immunity.  None of them addressed it nor did they give any evidence in 
favor of masks other than they had a hunch they're working.  Mandating something for almost a million people 
because doctors think it is working but don't actually know for sure is ridiculous.  
 
https://www.bmj.com/content/370/bmj.m3563 
 
As for the delegation, I don't know that I can give candid thoughts on that and still remain respectful.  Frankly, I 
think for every week you extend the mandate the least of your penance, especially for the job of being a public 
servant, is listening to your constituents.  This sets a bad precedent and even those in support of masks should 
be against it because it won't always work in their favor.  


